
To, 

Managing Trustee / Director / Principal 

All MBA-MCA Colleges under GTU 

 

Date: 18
th

 Sept.  2010 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Greetings! 

Gujarat Technological University has organized First National Conference on “Business Ethics 

for Global Success of Indian Businesses” on 25 – 26 September 2010 at Ahmedabad 

Management Association, Ahmedabad. The Managing Trustee / Director / Principal is cordially 

invited for the Conference with prior submission of registration form. 

Email to conference@gtucolleges.in . Details hosted at www.gtu.ac.in / conference section. 

I hope you shall take full advantage of gaining knowledge as well as networking through this 

conference. 

Best Regards 

Dr Akshai Aggarwal 

Vice Chancellor 

Gujarat Technological University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 


